
From: Jim Gardiner <jimgardiner45@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 5:20 PM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni 
<Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Girl Scout Cookies 
 

 

Richard Superfine and Reshma Soni,  

 

The local girl scout troop offered Alderman Gardiner free girl scout cookies to give to the residents of 
the 45th Ward in recognition of his birthday.   

Fourteen cases of cookies, each case contains twelve boxes of cookies, and each box is valued at $5 
each. Total value is $840. Alderman Gardiner is accepting them on behalf of the City of Chicago and is 
offering them to the residents of the 45th Ward per the local  

Girl Scout troop. 

 

Marie with Alderman Jim Gardiner 
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